
Pupil Council Minutes -Thursday 26th September 

 We welcomed everybody and talked about the role of the Pupil Council.  We also 

introduced Fable as the chair. 

 We asked the Year 5 reps to decide if they would like to stand for Vice-chair.  Only 

Katie Duffy wanted to do this and so she was elected. 

 We discussed that we would try and get the photos for the board done tomorrow 

 We also discussed the need for a school charity to support and get behind – this is to 

be with whole school events and class events.  The Council want a designated notice 

board to show what the charity is and the work that they do, they want an update 

thermometer showing how much cash has been raised.  They also want a regular slot 

at Celebration Assembly to discuss what has happened each week with the charity.  

They think a just giving page would also encourage people to donate.  It should also 

be promoted on the website. 

 After much discussion, the 2 charities the Council would like classes to vote on are:  

Hearing Dogs and Water Aid.  Please can all votes be collected by Friday 3rd October? 

 Fable, Miney, Chloe and Alexandra will write a thank you letter to the PA for the new 

tables and chairs.  They will get all the Pupil Council members to sign it. 

 AOB 

Year 2 were concerned about the fighting and kicking on KS1 playground. Y1 said 

some children were scared. The older children were asked to come up with ideas – 

(more playground buddies, a red card system, longer time out)  Mrs Thomas said she 

would talk to the KS1 staff 


